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November 13, 2024

The Honorable Sherrod Brown
United States Senate

503 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Brown:

On behalf of the International Union of Police Associations (I.U.P.A.), I want to thank you for
your leadership in promoting and advocating for the Social Security Fairness Act. As you
know, this has been a legislative priority of the L.LU.PA. for more than two decades.

We are on the cusp of seeing this long-awaited bill being passed so that the brave men and
women, who sacrifice so much in safeguarding our communities, are not deprived of
benefits they earned and paid for.

We look forward to working with you and your staff to see this critical legislation move
forward and finally be signed into law.

Very Respectfully,
Sam A. Cabral
International President
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